
Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m.     9.30 a.m      11 a.m.   

 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of 
Dymphna Reid, and Plunkett Sexton who died 
recently.  May they rest in peace. 

 

Twenty Eight Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m.   

9.30 a.m  Paddy Quinn and Michael Kelly 

11 a.m.  

Maintenance Fund: €270;  Plate: €1,190;  Shop: €330;  Offerings: €60;  Shrines: €732. 

Thanks to all who are so generous. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available each Saturday 

from 10.30—11.30a.m.  in St James’ Church Kilbeggan.  If you wish to make an ap-

pointment for Confessions outside these times, contact me at 087 2618353. The Con-

fession room is bright and spacious and respects the anonymity of the pen-

itent. You can sit or kneel.                                                                                  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament   Monday 10 a.m. — 11 a.m. in Kilbeggan.                     

Friday 7 p.m.— 9 p.m. in Rahugh with Mass at 7.30pm  

                        Parish Charity Shop                                                                           

We have a wide selection of new autumn and win-

ter clothing,  household goods and bric-a-brac.  

Much of the clothing is brand new and never worn. 

There is also a wide selection of shoes.                                                                                      

O                    Open Tuesday to Saturday  10 a.m. — 5p.m. Thanks to all who support the shop. 

World Mission Sunday is the Holy Father’s annual appeal for spiritual 

and financial support so that the life-giving work of overseas mission and 

missionaries can continue. It always falls on the second last Sunday in Octo-

ber, meaning this year it will be celebrated over the weekend of Sunday 

22nd October. The Collection that Saturday/Sunday will go to the Missions.  



‘Opening the Word’ Bible Study continues on Wednesday at 7.30 p.m. in the Parish       

Centre.   Everyone is welcome. 

All are welcome to tea/coffee and scones in the Parish Centre after  9.30 a.m. 

Mass on Tuesday. 

A very sincere thanks to everyone who supported our Rahugh Hospice  Coffee Morning.  We raised 

€1231.50  We started our Coffee Morning in 2005 and to date we have raised €17,111.                       

Thanks for your continued support. 

The Sorrowful Mysteries are usually said on Tuesdays and Fridays 

The Agony of Jesus in the Garden of Gethsemane. 

The Scourging of Jesus at the Pillar. 

The Crowning of Jesus with Thorns. 

The Carrying of the Cross.     

The Crucifixion and Death of Jesus. 

“I urge everyone to experience the beauty of praying the Rosary, contemplating with 

Mary the mysteries of Christ and invoking her intercession for the needs of the Church 

and the world,” Pope Francis, last Sunday.  

Bishop Brendan Leahy of Limerick and Bishop Alan McGuckian, 
SJ of Raphoe will both attend the most diverse Synod in the his-
tory of the Synod of Bishops with numerous lay men, lay wom-
en, religious sisters, and priests also attending as voting mem-
bers. 

Welcoming the announcement, Bishop Leahy said, “I very much 
look forward to the gathering in October. I believe the positive engagement and valuable inputs on the 
part of many in Ireland in the Synodal pathway to date have helped to prepare me. I am thinking of the 
special atmosphere and spiritual conversations we experienced, for example, at the Athlone gathering in 
June 2022. I pray that the October assembly will be a time of going deeper still, in listening together with 
participants from across the world to what the Spirit is saying to the Church at this time, so often de-
scribed by Pope Francis as an era of transformation”. 
 
Bishop McGuckian SJ said, “I am excited to be a part of an authentic discernment of the Holy Spirit at 
work in the People of God, as we listen together to the Scriptures and the Church’s tradition. We ask for 
the prayers of all the Faithful for inspiration for all of us who will 
gather in Rome that this Synod will bring us all closer to Christ and 
his Saving Love in the world.” 

Two additional Irish people will also be attending the Synod this Oc-
tober. Rev Prof Eamonn Conway from the Archdiocese of Tuam is 
attending as one of the experts and facilitators, and Sr Pat Murray, 
IBVM who is the Executive Secretary of the UISG (International Un-
ion of Superiors General) is one of the women religious repre-
senting the Superiors General. We wish them every blessing! 

Thanks to the Catering Committee in the Parish Centre who bought two new altar cloths for the Church 

from money people had donated to them, as thanks for their work. 


